The Township of Red Rock is appreciative of
the fact that there has been a large amount
of snow this winter season and is grateful
for everyone’s assistance in snow removal
efforts.

However, pushing snow onto a roadway is
illegal under the Highway Traffic Act, S 181.
Please be advised that you may be ticketed
for doing this as well as paying the cost to
have the snow removed.

We thank you for your cooperation in this
Mmatter.
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